
 

 

 
August 2022 
 
 
 
Dear East Greenwich Township School District Community, 
 
We are pleased to welcome you back for the 2022-2023 school year.   
 
During the 2022-2023 school year, the USDA will no longer be providing free meals to all students.  
A school lunch will be available for purchase. The monthly lunch menu is posted on the district website 
and can be viewed by clicking on this link. The cost for a school lunch is $3.50 and includes milk. Milk, 
juice, and snacks can also be purchased and are listed on the lunch menu. You may use MySchoolBucks 
to make payments or send cash or check in an envelope for the cafeteria to deposit in your child’s 
account. Each student will be provided a lunch ID number to use while coming through the cafeteria 
serving line.  
 
The MySchoolBucks website will allow you to manage your child’s account online and track what your 
child purchased. Please visit MySchoolBucks.com for more information on setting up and using 
MySchoolBucks. 
 
Your child may qualify for free lunch through the USDA if you meet certain eligibility requirements. 
Income requirements have changed so please review the Free & Reduced Letter & FAQs. The letter, 
application instructions, and the application can be found on the Food Services page of the district 
website. 
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or need a hard copy of the application, please contact me at 856-
423-0412 x1043 or zanet@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us. Thank you and we look forward to the upcoming 
school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tammie Zane 
Cafeteria Manager 
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http://www.myschoolbucks.com/
https://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/domain/126
mailto:zanet@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us

